
Use the chart below to determine which documents are acceptable for your specific purpose

REAL ID
License to Drive

Voting or Registering to Vote

Boarding a domestic U.S. flight, 
prior to October 1, 2021

Boarding a domestic U.S. flight, 
on or after October 1, 2021

Entering a federal building 
prior to October 1, 2021

Entering a military base  
prior to October 1, 2021

Entering a federal building or  
military on or after  
October 1, 2021

Traveling by land or sea to  
Canada, Mexico, Bermuda  
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* MILITARY POLICY CHANGE

The U.S. Department of Defense (DoD) recently finalized an update to its DoD-wide installation security policy and is in the process of no longer accepting noncompliant marked cards 
across all of its facilities and installations. This means the military is in the process of no longer accepting driver licenses or nondriver identification cards marked as being noncompliant 
with REAL ID for the purposes of accessing a military base. This policy change impacts DoD installations in all states, not just Missouri. 

Prior to October 1, 2021, military bases will accept licenses and ID cards marked as being REAL ID-compliant or Missouri licenses and ID cards issued prior to March 25, 2019, which 
have no REAL ID marking, compliant or noncompliant. In Missouri, a license or ID card that is noncompliant with REAL ID will have “Not for REAL ID Purposes” in the upper right-hand 
corner. Anyone attempting to access a military base with a Missouri-issued license or ID card marked as “Not for REAL ID Purposes” may be denied entry. 

To ensure you have the proper identification, you should contact the military base you plan to visit in advance to obtain information regarding identification requirements.


